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Pastor: Rev. Milhton Scarpetta (110) / frmilhton@stmichaelsnohomish.org  
 

Deacon: Gene Vanderzanden / Gene.vann@comcast.net 
 

Deacon: Pierce Murphy / Pierce.murphy@seattlearch.org   
 

Administrator: Michelle Green (101) / administrator@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Office Asst. Spanish: Leticia Alexander (107) / Spanish@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Bookkeeper/Accounting:  Janice George—accounting@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Faith Formation & Evangelization:  Mary Anne Murphy 
(111)/ faithformation@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Youth Ministry:   Muriel Sanchez Parra—(112) 
youthminister@stmichaelsnohomish.org 

 
 

Music: Bernadino Leyva,  Raul Chacon, Melissa Landowski & Iris Inghram—
music@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Funeral— Lisa Tuckett—tucketts@msn.com—425-337-1955 
 

School Principal: Dr. Karen Matthews (104) / principal@smpschool.org 
  Preschool 3-4 yrs. and K – 8th grades            

 

Annulment:    Lisa Tuckett—lisa.tuckett@gmail.com—425-941-4478 
                          Carmen Flores—silascarmen@hotmail.com 
 
Homebound Ministries—Dianne White—whitesred@comcast.net—360-863-
2991 
 
 

 

Seventh Sunday of Easter,  May  13, 2018 

St. Michael Staff &  Contacts 

New Parishioners—Welcome to St. Michael and our parish community. Please fill out a registration form found in the church en-

tryway or find it on our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org. After completing, please drop it in the collection basket. 

 

mailto:frmilhton@st-michaels-snohomish.com


Check Out Our Website For More Information!  www.stmichaelsnohomish.org 

Thank you for helping us support the needs of our Parish community! 
 

Reaching Out—Changing Lives 
(Capital Campaign Building Project) 

 

Donations + Interest earned:            $1,040,648 
Total Projected project costs:               $2,000,000 
 

Thank you for your continued support & prayers!  

Scholarship applications due—Knights of Columbus Steve Soraparu 
memorial due May 12th.  The  St. Michael Parish  - Art Betzig Memorial 
Scholarship is due May 15th. 

First Communion—Saturday May 19th— All of our children re-
ceiving the sacrament of First Holy Communion.  11:00am Mass 
in Spanish.  5:00pm Vigil Mass in English. 

Graduation Blessing—Sunday May 20th—Graduation marks a 
remarkable time in the chapter of a young person’s life and we 
are inviting our High School Seniors to join us on at the 10:30 
Mass for a special blessing and sending forth. 

Ministry Leaders retreat— Saturday May 26th 9:00am—
12:00pm.  Save the date—more information to come. 

Confirmation—Sunday May 27th 5:00pm Mass—Please pray for 
our confirmation candidates who will be receiving the sacrament 
of confirmation.  

Last Sunday Evening Mass—Sunday May 27th—We will be end-
ing the season for our evening family Mass for the summer.  Join 
us at 5:00pm Saturday,  8:00am Sunday (Spanish), or 10:30am 
Sunday for Summer Masses. 

Last Day of School—Wednesday, June 13th— Please pray for a 
safe and happy summer break.! 

 Weekly Calendar 

Monday– 5/14 

 Spanish “Growing in Faith” 

Tuesday– 5/15 

 Confessions  5:00pm 

 Mass 6:00pm 

 ESL classes  7:00pm 
 

Wednesday– 5/16 

 Mass 9:00am 

 Adoration 

 Choir Practice 7:00pm 

 Rosary Prayer Group 7:00pm 

 Bible Study (Spanish) 7:00pm 

 Knights of Columbus 7:30pm 
 

Thursday 5/17 

 Mass 9:00am  

 Spanish Choir Practice 

 Rosary Prayer Group (Spanish) 

7:00pm 

 

Friday –5/18 

 9:00am Mass (w/School Children) 
 Adoration 
 Bible Study 10:30am 
 

Saturday– 5/19 

 First Communion (Spanish) 11:00am 

 Confessions 3:30pm 

  Vigil Mass  5:00pm  

 w/First Communion 
   

Sunday— 5/20  

 8:00am Mass Spanish 

 Religious Education 9:20am 

    

 10:30am Mass 

 5:00pm Mass 

 Praise &  Worship 6:30pm  
 

 

Upcoming Events at St. Michael 

Reaching Out/Changing Lives 
Building Campaign 

Thank you to the building committee— Mike Kremer 
(Chair), Bill Jack, Steve Warner, Nancy Finkeldei, Dan Young, 
Rey Ordaz, Tom Fuchs, Duane Brandvold. 
 

Did you know?  The current building project we are working 
on is Phase 2 of a Five phase Master Plan. The master plan 
was created when Fr. Dick Ward was the pastor here back in 
2002.   
 

Phase 1—this phase included new carpet in the church nar-
thex and sanctuary, stucco repair and upgrades and con-
struction to prepare the school to open. (Completed in 2007) 
 

Phase 2— Current project to include an elevator.  a new en-
trance for the church/school , large entrance gathering 
space,  additional meeting spaces,  and  seismic upgrades to 
the school building. (Anticipated completion spring 2019) 
 

Phase 3— A “Gymnasium/Parish Hall”!  The proposed loca-
tion is north of the school building.  
 

Phase 4— New Two Story School Building (located west of 
the current school building in the lower parking area) 
 

Phase 5—New Administration offices/Conference rooms 
(located south of the church building). 
 

If you have a skill or trade that can help with the project, 
please complete the forms in the narthex or contact the 
office.  Mike Kremer (Chair) mtkremer@yahoo.com or 
Michelle Green 360-568-0821 (x101) administra-

tor@stmichaelsnohomish.org  

 

 

Phase 2 

No Garage Sale this Year (September 2018) 

Thank you for all of your support over the past several years of the 
Parents Club Annual Garage Sale. This year we will not be running 
the garage sale. In lieu of this event, the Parents Club will be 
hosting two Jog-a-thon events. One to be held on June 1st, and 
another  to be held in the fall. Please consider supporting our 
school and students in these wonderful events! 

St. Michael School is now enrolling for 2018-2019 

Call today to get more information about registration!  
360-568-9660 



Knights of Columbus—St. Michael Council #9664, 
Grand Knight: Jon Lambie 425-334-3109 

Society of St. Vincent DePaul Pres.—Deborah 
Beland  - For assistance call: 425-355-3504 

VOLUNTEER CORNER 

Thank you to Michael Scott, Pat Jack, and Muriel Sanchez 
for offering the Liturgy of the Word services  this past 

week.  Thank you to Dianne White for all her help!  Thank 
you to Judy Bartelheimer for managing the reception of 
cookies for Fr. Jim Dalton’s 50th Anniversary.  Thank you 

also to Kyla & Peter Bartelheimer for an excellent job shar-
ing their witness to the Annual Catholic Appeal! 

 
We would also like to thank Ixtapa Restaurant for providing  

extra chicken and rice for making burritos for the school 
fundraiser last week!   

If you know someone in need of prayer, or that are homebound and want to receive communion or a visit, please have the family 
contact the parish office directly. Please use the prayer intention book located at the entrance of the sanctuary to write your pray-
er requests.  Watch for a new prayer chain ministry to begin soon.  More information to come.  We will be providing new ways to 
offer prayers for those in need with the consideration of confidentiality.   

In Need of Prayer 

Save the date of Saturday June 9th to your calendar. Summer golf 
tournament at Dutch Hill Country Club. Free food & drinks. Prizes 
for the winners. Five person scramble. Tee Off at 10:00am. Dona-
tions to the Capital Campaign fund accepted. Sign up in the nar-
thex & make a team. If you don’t have a team, we will match you 
up. Non-golfers are encouraged to also attend. Come out and join 
the party! Dutch Hill Country Club - 14228 81st Pl SE ,Snohomish  

Golf Tournament—Save the Date 

New parish fellowship opportunity! I played for 10 years in the 
CYO adult league at my previous parish and would love to have St. 
Michael’s represented in this Archdiocesan league! Games are 
played in June and July with a season ending tournament on a Sat-
urday in August. Anyone 21 or over interested in playing, please 
contact Bernadette McIver at 425-350-9525 or blmciver@att.net 
for more information. 

CYO Adult Coed Softball 

St. Vincent DePaul—Thank you! 

2018 Annual Catholic Appeal 

Fr. Jim Dalton, who has served our parish during the month of Jan-
uary and at other times during the year, will celebrate his 50th 
Anniversary as a priest at Immaculate Conception parish in Arling-
ton on Friday, May 18th at 7:00 pm followed by a reception in the 
parish hall. With gratitude for your important part in his priestly 
ministry he invites you to share in this special celebration.   

Fr. Jim Dalton’s 50th Anniversary 

 

Pope Francis -  Share the Journey 

On September 16th we are presenting a program to bring 

awareness of the worldwide migrant and refugee situation to 

our parishioners. We are doing this by sharing the story of our 

own brothers and sisters.  

Do you have a story to tell? As a migrant or refugee? As some-

one who has worked with refugees or migrants? Would you like 

to share your story? 

Please contact us if you are interested in being a part of this 

program: Teresa Kuntz tekuntz1@frontier.com or 360-568-946 

or Jacqueline Lambie jacklinka331@gmail.com or 425-334-3109 

Mobile Medical Clinic Drivers needed 

The 2018 Annual Catholic Appeal is underway and we are 
seeking everyone’s participation this year so that we reach 
our goal of $77,880 as quickly as possible! All contributions 
received in excess of this Archdiocesan goal will come di-
rectly back to St. Michael Parish as a rebate. Our 2018 ACA 
rebate goal will be used for updating and refreshing the 
bathrooms near the large hall!  
Donate today - www.seattlearchdiocese.org/donate  
For Mobile devices: https://www.seattlearchdiocese.org/
Stewardship/MobACA/MobDonate.aspx  

 

St. Vincent dePaul will no longer be excepting food donations on 
a regular basis.  We will still collect food at Thanksgiving and 
Christmas. 
The St. Michaels conference of St. Vincent de Paul would like to 
thank you for all the years you have donated food to give to our 
clients. Due to the new construction, we will no longer have a 
large storage area to store food to give our clients. Please contin-
ue to support the local food bank here in Snohomish for those in 
need.  Gift cards to grocery stores are a need and will still be ac-
cepted.  Thank you for your continued support. 

The mobile clinic continues to be in need of drivers, but  no 
commercial driver’s license (CDL) is now required!  That 
means anyone with a regular license can drive it!  Persons 
are needed to drive the mobile clinic to Snohomish from 
North Seattle and/or back on the first or second Thursday 
of each month.  Having drivers is the key to continuing to 
assist this mobile ministry of providing medical and spiritu-
al care.  Without drivers, our four physicians and nursing 
staff can’t serve patients with medical needs. Please let 
Rev. Charlie Lewis from First Presbyterian Church (360-568
-6498) know if you or someone you know may be able to 
drive one Thursday afternoon and/or evening a month or 
every other month.  With a team of four drivers, the time 
load would be very manageable  

mailto:blmciver@att.net
mailto:tekuntz1@frontier.com
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